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I am writing to register my support to see a new Lidl store on New Hey Road.

It will benefit the area so much, not only because of its high-quality products at low prices
but also for providing full and part time jobs for local people. It will be so handy for the
local community to buy great products at great prices.

I definitely support this proposal.





